
ABENAKI
Water Company

June 16, 2015

Debra Howland, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Abenaki Water Company; DW 15-199

Dear Executive Director Howland,

Abenaki Water Company submitted a Notice of Intent along with a Request for Waiver of Rate
Case Filing Requirements on June 1, 2015. The Company has since been notified that a simpler process
would be to identify those filing requirements that are not applicable as part of the rate application
itself. Therefore Abenaki Water Company withdraws the Request for Waiver at this time.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

/~~4a
Deborah Carson, Treasurer
Abenaki Water Company

C: Service List DW 15-199

www. abenakiwatercompany. corn
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance

37 Northwest Drive • Plainville, CT 06062 • Phone 603 293-8580 • Fax 860 747-2536


